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All PA&AS Officers of BS-17 to BS-22.

Subject: PROVISION OF INFORMATION FOR HRMIS IN ESTABLISHMENT
DIVISION

Reference the above subject, the Auditor General of Pakistan has desired that
PA&AS officers of BS-17 to BS-22 must provide data as per Proforma, designed by the
Establishment Division. The said proforma was forwarded to the officers through their email
addresses available in the record of this office. However, a very few officers have provided the
data so far.
2. This state of affairs is not very encouraging. Therefore, it is requested that data
may please be provided to this office in soft form within seven days from the date of this letter.
Any officer, who did not receive the Proforma through email, may send request for provision of
the same on email address: hrm.dagp@gmail.com.
3. It may be noted that in future all Central Selection Boards and postings will be

based upon the information available in the database so developed.

4. This may be treated as most urgent.
—ﬂ/\,\,l/u;
(Ahmar Elahi)
Director General to AGP/HRM
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